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3rd May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Enrichment Week 22nd-24th May 2023 
3D Art and Photography  

 

Further to the notification via ParentMail, I am delighted to confirm that you child has been selected to 
participate in the exciting 3D Art and Photography 3-day event.  
 
The Event has been organised to introduce students to some of the basics of 3D Art design and 
Photography and will comprise of fun practical activities that involve the application of paper mache, 3D 
construction, texture, application of paint plus the use of the DSLR camera and studio.  
 
Please be informed that this event will take place on and offsite, supervised by School staff. Timings to 
the start and end of the School day remain unchanged and normal break and lunchtime arrangements, as 
well as school buses, will remain in place. If your child would usually bring a packed lunch, buy from the 
canteen or receive free school meals, they should continue to do so as normal. 
 
All students are to report to A3 each morning at 8:30am for registration and daily briefing. 
 
The itinerary for this event is set out below: 
 
Monday:  3D Art Construction 
Tuesday:  Photography Trip: Theme Colour 
Wednesday:  Completion of 3D/Photography Art piece and Awards Presentation 
 
A photography trip into Buckingham town has been organised for Tuesday 23rd May. The trip will take the 
route of ‘Berties Walk’ then on to Buckingham University area, then St Peter’s & St Paul’s Church, The 
Old Quarter and finally ‘Cornwalls Meadow’ before heading back to School.  Students will be accompanied 
by School staff. 
 
Students are welcome to bring their own cameras (if they prefer) for use during the three days and the 
responsibility for looking after them remains with the students. However, all photoshoots are organised in 
pairs, and each pair will be given a department DSLR camera to use each day. 
 
Students need to wear comfortable, practical clothes and sturdy flat shoes or trainers each day. They may 
also wish to bring an old shirt or apron to wear when painting. Please also ensure you child wears suitable 
outdoor clothing and sunscreen if necessary and brings a bag/backpack to use on Tuesday 23rd April as 
we will be out and about in Buckingham! 
 
At the end of the three days, there will be a small presentation to celebrate students’ finished 
3D/Photography construction achievements. 
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The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

As a reminder, payment for this event is now due, via ParentMail. Please can I ask this is paid no later 
than Friday 5th May, to ensure we can be fully prepared for the event.  
 
If you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fraser 
Art & Photography Event Leader  
cfraser@buckinghamschool.org 
 

 

mailto:finance@buckinghamschool.org
mailto:cfraser@buckinghamschool.org

